
 
 

FOR Town Council July 2021 
 
The good news is your Neighbourhood Policing team don’t have much to report this month 
as the crime figures show that we are still living in a very safe community. 
As you are aware over the past month the football has been taking place.  Within the local 
community this event was enjoyed in good spirits and considering the restrictions was 
managed very well by the local pubs. This is reflected in the crime figures for this month 
which show only 2 assaults with injuries. 
 
 
Many thanks 
Steve 
 
 


